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Dear Parent/Carer 

End of Formal Learning Sessions 

All Year 11 students are now officially on examination leave.  Students will attend the GCSE 

English Literature examination on Friday 26 May 2017 but will then be expected to leave site when 

the examination is completed.  The approximate ending time of this examination is 11.45am, 

unless a student has a specific examination arrangement.  If any student can’t leave at this time or 
has to wait for a younger sibling, they may use the LRC until the end of the normal day.  

From now on Year 11 students are only required to be in the Academy during revision session and 

examinations only.  The information of dates and times for both revision sessions and 

examinations is enclosed. 

Whenever students are in the Academy they are expected to be in full uniform, except for any 

revision classes that take place at a weekend.  Students must sign in and out of the Academy.  

Gates 

The only useable entrance during the day is via the front gate on Woodland Road. For 

safeguarding reasons all other gates are locked during the school day.  Students will need to take 

this into consideration to ensure they leave in plenty of time to arrive for their examinations at the 

Academy.  

Lockers 

All Year 11 students must empty their locker by their last examination and hand their locker key 

into Reception.  Failure to do so will result in a £3.50 charge. 

Y11 – Leavers’ Gathering 

To say ‘goodbye’ to the students in Year 11 we are hosting a leavers’ gathering.  This is to take 

place on Monday 26 June at 4.00pm in the theatre.  All Year 11 students are welcome to this event 

where a presentation will be shown plus refreshments provided.  It will give both students and staff 

a chance to say farewell.  Students do not need to be in Academy Uniform for this gathering. 

 

 

 



 

 

GCSE Examination results 

Examination results will be available on Thursday 24 August from 10.00am at the Academy.  

I wish all Year 11 students the best of luck in their forthcoming examinations. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Robson 

Vice Principal 

 

 
 


